Need a Ride?

Erie's Public Schools will provide bus transportation between
your home and school AND between schools on
Open House Night, Wed., Aug. 25!

How to schedule your ride:

e E-mail transportationeeriesd.org. Include your name,
daytime contact information, and where you need to go.
Our Transportation Department will be in touch!

e Families who do not sign up ahead of time but need
transportation for Open House events can call 874-6900
from 4:45-8 p.m. on Aug. 25 to arrange for bus service.

Qur aim is to serve as many families as we can, as quickly as
we can based on staffing and interest. For more information
about our Open House event, visit eriesd.org/backtoschool.
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